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NWA SEAWORK DINNER
The Golden Arrow Restaurant
Wednesday 12th June 2019     -     7.00pm/7.30pm
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Dear Member
This year, we will be holding the NWA Seawork Dinner in the Golden Arrow Restaurant (on-site at the Seawork Exhibition) on Wednesday 12th June 2019.
If you would like to attend, please complete the form below stating your Company name, list names of attendees and could you also provide me with a PO number for invoicing purposes.
Once complete, please email this form back to me (NOT to Mark or Kerrie) as quickly as possible.  
If you are not attending, please still respond with a ‘No Thank you’.
Invoices will be sent to you after the event once final costs have been received from the Restaurant.
Kind regards                                                                                                           Jacqui Bruce
Please note my new email address:  admin@workboatassociation.org
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	(Including any dietary requirements;-vegetarian etc.)
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